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Aural Care Register Consultation

BSHAA Thanks you in advance for your responses to the consultation, please forward all completed response forms to comms@bshaa.com no later than Monday 2nd October in order for them to be considered.


1. Does the document clearly set-out a standard scope of practice for the safe and effective removal/management of ear wax by aural care register members? (please explain)







2. Does the Aural Care Register establish a robust “stepping on point” for Associate wax members to begin practice? (please explain)







3. Please use the below format to highlight any areas of the document where you would like to suggest changes.
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